
LINCOLN LEGACY COMMITTEE 

Urbana Free Library, Jean Evans Archive Room 

210 West Green Street, Urbana, Il 

Tuesday, November 27, 2018, 5:00 p.m. 

Call to Order 

Wysocki called the meeting of the Lincoln Legacy Committee to order at 5:07 p.m. 

Roll call 

Committee members present: Barbara Wysocki, Anke Voss, Kay Grabow, Barb Oehlschlaeger — Garvey, 

Breaden Belcher, Kent Tucker 

Wysocki introduced new member Breaden Belcher. 

Others present: None 

Approval of the Agenda/ Addendum 

Tucker moved and Voss seconded to approve the agenda. Motion approved. 

Approval of the minutes 

Grabow moved and O-Garvey seconded to approve the September 25, 2018 meeting minutes. Motion 

approved. 

Public Participation 

None 

OLD BUSINESS 

a. General updates 

Wysocki said that there was a group planning a pop- up museum for temporary exhibitions. Voss said 

there should be themed pop – ups. 

b. Wayside signs 

O-Garvey said that: 

-the Tolono sign was installed 

-the St. Joseph and Urbana signs were delivered and picked up 

-the Mahomet and Courthouse signs were the wrong size 

Belcher said that the county museum was installing an exhibit on the interurban and the street car 

system formerly in the county. 



c. ALA updates 

Wysocki distributed brochures to the members on the need to save New Salem State Park. 

 

d. Illinois Bicentennial activities 

Wysocki said that the Lincoln – Hessler photograph had been installed in nearly all counties. 

e. Brochure revision 

Deferred to next meeting 

f. LLC contribution to Looking for Lincoln annual report 

O-Garvey said the LFL wanted LLC input in annual report. O-Garvey said that Wysocki and she sent 

data. She said LLC is the major working group in county related to Lincoln She distributed the form for 

the report to the members.  

Challenges related to museum activities were discussed. Voss said someone needs to create learning 

kits so museums can go to teachers if teachers can’t go to the museums. 

NEW BUSINESS 

a. New sheriff and exhibit arrangements 

Wysocki said she will invite the sheriff to a meeting of the LLC to discuss tours and ways to have school 

groups in the Courthouse. Tucker said that we need to get the MTD involved. Grabow said we could 

have afterschool receptions for teachers at the Courthouse. 

Tucker asked if the Illinois Department of Education track home-schooled children. Voss said it did not. 

Wysocki said maybe the Regional Office of Education did. 

b. County Half Century Club annual meeting 

Wysocki said November 28th was the registration deadline. 

8.Next Regularly Scheduled meeting 

a. March 26, 2019 

9. Adjournment 

Tucker moved and O-Garvey seconded to adjourn. Motion approved. Meeting adjourned at 5:54 p.m. 

Kent Tucker, Secretary 

  


